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     I N   T H I S   I S S U E  
 

Next Meeting: Sep. 13  

(at ACCC Picnic)  

Start Time: 11:00AM  

Widewater State Park  

Stafford, VA 22554  

  The ACCCelerator -  Aquia Creek Corvette Club Newsletter -  September 2020  

Scenes from the Manassas Cruise - in, August 8, 2020  

[More scenes on p. 14]  
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Greetings fellow club members.  Here it is September already 

and hopefully everybody has made it through the last six 

months okay.  Dottie had a setback, but thankfully it was not 

the virus ð she continues to recover and Dave said she is doing 

well.   Most of us are still taking precautions against the virus, 

some seem to not care, while  others still think itõs a political 

hoax.  Whatever it is, it seems to be killing a lot of people.  

Hoax or not, I do not want to get it.   

 

We were able to get out for the 31 st  Annual Manassas Cor-

vette Cruise -In sponsored by ODCC.  It was well attended and 

two C-8s were at the show, a blue one and a white one.  Some 

of our members had breakfast before the show at the Juke 

Box Diner and some went to Swirlies Ice Cream after the 

show.  Two weekends later Steve and Joan attended òVettes 

for Vetsó in Haymarket.  ACCC was represented at both 

events.   

 

We voted at the August meeting to not have the Christmas 

Party this year, not knowing what it will be like in December.  

We also voted not to go on the Hickory Bridge cruise for our 

annual buffet lunch, usually in November.  However, our annual 

picnic is still a go.  It is outside at Widewater State Park on 

September 13 th , 11:00 am, and I think we can distance enough 

for safety.  We will also have our monthly meeting at the pic-

nic.  The board voted 6 -0, 1 absentia, for the meeting at the 

picnic, therefore, our members will not have to travel out an-

other day for the meeting on the following Tuesday.  Still 

time to sign -up for the picnic.  Let Marie know your inten-

tions, bugbent@aol.com. 

 

Until next month,  

Most Corvettes are Red  

   

Al McCloud  

 

 
 

Sunshine Person 

Nan Wehmeyer  

Nancy.Wehmeyer@comcast.net  
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ACCC Business Meeting Minutes ñ 8/18/20  

The meeting with 13 members in attendance was called to order at 7:32 PM by President Al McCloud.   Al asked 

that the July meeting minutes as published in the newsletter be approved. A motion was made and approved by 

those present to accept the minutes as published in the newsletter.  

No one was able to answer the trivia question. The prize will carry over until the next meeting.  

Treasurer : Steve Argubright reported the club bank balance and noted there were no new expenses. Steve went 

on to report that he had contacted the Marine Corps Museum about this yearõs Toys for Tots campaign, but had 

not heard back from them.  

Corvette Museum Ambassador : Bud Donner announced that the museumõs 26th  anniversary gathering was still a go 

and that virtual participation was available for the event. Bud also announced that the 24 Hours of LeMans had 

been cancelled. 

Membership : Marie Sizemore reported the club membership remains at 53. Marie, further noted that members 

David and Ginelle Benton had moved, but were remaining as members of the club.  

Newsletter : Newsletter editor Pete Rutledge was not in attendance. ACCC President Al McCloud announced that 

all newsletter submissions should be to Pete by the 30 th . The earlier the better. Al further announced that more 

submissions are needed for the newsletter.  

Secretary : Skip Sizemore thanked David Jones for his efforts getting us into the club house.  

Vice President : Joan Yaros reported on some club activities and reminded those present that all activities can be 

found on the club web site/calendar.  Joan noted that the ODCC 31 annual cruise - in at Bomnin Chevrolet had 

drawn 120 attendees.  Joan went on to remind everyone about the Vettes for Vets Corvette Show on August 15 in 

Haymarket.  The Stratford Hall event was cancelled for this year.   The ACCC club picnic is still scheduled for 

September 13 at Widewater State Park. Let Skip and Marie know if you will be attending.  

Sunshine: Nan Wehmeyer reported she had sent Dottie Shadbar a get -well card from the club.  

Past President : Dave Shadbar was not present.  

Old Business: Corvettes at Carlisle is still a go.  

New Business: Votes were taken among those present on wither to hold this years club Christmas party and trip 

to Hickory Bridge. After a short discussion it was decided that both events would be cancelled for 2020.  

It was noted that this yearõs Ocean City Corvette event has been cancelled by the hosting Corvette club. 

Club President Al McCloud announced that a brick for Tom Davis had been set into place at the Corvette museum 

in section 3 -0. There was discussion on how to let Tomõs family know about the brick. Al McCloud and Steve Argu-

bright will try to get in touch with the family.  

Joan Yaros noted that Dale City has a Cars and Coffee event in the Safeway parking lot just off Minnieville Road. 

It starts at 8 AM. Joan further noted that the club may attend the Bull Run Christmas lights display. Easy to so-

cial distance in that you remain in your car. More discussion later.  

Al McCloud stated that the ACCC will need to put together a nominating committee next month for coming club 

elections.  

Maryanne McGovern talked about Corvette related items she had, that she will be putting in the club newsletter 

to sell, with the proceeds going to benefit the ACCC.  

Al announced Birthdays and Anniversaries.  

The 50/50 was won by Mickey Klein, some of which he returned to the club.  

John Horvath made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Nan Wehmeyer.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:01 PM.  Skip 



 

 

AQUIA CREEK CORVETTE CLUB  

The purpose of this organization shall be to provide educational needs for those with Corvettes, and 

for the preservation, restoration, and enjoyment of all Corvettes.  

NOW IN OUR 33 rd YEAR 

Aquia Creek Corvette Club (ACCC) was formed in September 1987 by a group of die -hard Corvette 

enthusiasts from Aquia Harbor in Stafford, VA. The name was selected reflecting the Club's geo-

graphic and historical origins in the Old Dominion. Through hard work and commitment, ACCC has en-

joyed constant growth and now boasts 54 members representing nearly 70 Corvettes, from a 1953 to 

2018.  ACCC membership consists primarily of Stafford County residents, but has members from 

Prince William, Fairfax, Fauquier, Spotsylvania, Orange, Culpeper, Loudon, Louisa counties, and two in 

Florida.  Since September 8th, 2014, the ACCC Facebook Group has been limited to ACCC members 

only, except for a few that were already group members.  

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/437699356306459/  

Also Find Us On  

https://acccphotos.shutterfly.com/  

Aquia Creek Corvette Club is sponsored by 
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3670 Jefferson Davis Hwy, Fredericksburg, VA  22408  

Phone:  

Sales: (540) 585 -3399   Parts: (540) 585 -4264  

Service: (540) 585 -3401  

Aquia Creek Corvette Club  

P.O. Box 986  

Stafford, VA 22553  

Website: www.accclub.org/web  
 Email: aquiacreekcorvetteclub@yahoo.com  

tel:(540)%20585-3399
tel:5405854264
tel:(540)%20585-3401
mailto:aquiacreekcorvetteclub@yahoo.com

